Summer Informal Evening Event - 1 - Weds 12 August 2009 - Shooters Hill

Many thanks to all those who turned out on what was a rather wet evening (not anticipated by
the weather forecast) - this was, in fact, the best attendance for these events than we have had
before. As well as Klubb members it was good to see new faces from the local athletic club as
well as representatives of the Finnish community - don’t forget it was these good folks who
introduced us to orienteering many moons ago!

The informal timing system was abandoned as the first starters went off in the rain - and the
paperwork did likewise! This didn’t seem to bother runners too much given the type of event.
Many thanks to the Woodland Farm Trust for use of the Education Centre which kept us out of
the rain changing, chatting and refreshments.

Thanks to Carol Downie for helping put out controls and keep the finances in order. A
particular thanks to those who brought in controls, particularly Dave Cave-Ayland, who
finished up in the dark getting ready for his night event at Jeskyns! Andrew Evans, our Chair, is
acting as controller for these 4 events and his comments are much appreciated.

Hope to see you all again at Bostall Heath and Woods next week on Weds 19th August - Final
Details on the website.
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